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Springtime is fast approaching, and with
that comes school spring break. Whether
your family plans to spend the week at
home or traveling, here is a list of 5
activities to keep children engaged in
literacy throughout the break from school.
1. Play a Game as a Family
Playing games is a great way to build
literacy skills. The conversation that
goes on while playing games can help
children build language.
2. Library Visit
Take the extra time with your children
to become more familiar with the
free resources your local library
offers. Libraries offer children’s
programs that support reading.

3. Write About Outdoor Play
Take your child to a neighborhood
playground to have fun and get some
physical exercise. When you get home,
ask him to write about his favorite
part of your time outdoors.
4. Look for a Little Free Library
A Little Free Library is a small
container of free books that can be
exchanged within a community. These
community sharing libraries help
motivate readers, young and old.
5. Record Your Own Audiobook
Let your child have a turn reading
aloud by making an audiobook.

         https://irrc.education.uiowa.edu

UPCOMING EVENTS

Spring Break March 24-March 28

April 4th Report Cards go home

Good Friday April 18th No school!

April M-STEP Testing for 3rd and 4th Graders


